
Dear Ms Dunstone 
  
Inquiry into the Anti-Money Laundering and Counter-Terrorism Financing and Other 
Legislation Amendment Bill 2019 
  
We refer to your letter dated 18 February 2020 advising of the receipt of submissions concerning 
Crown by the Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee in relation to the above 
matter. 
  
These are matters which Crown takes very seriously and are the subject of various state regulatory 
inquiries including the ILGA Inquiry under section 143 of the Casino Control Act 1992 (NSW).  In 
these circumstances, it is not appropriate for Crown to further comment, save to say that Crown 
strives to meet its compliance and governance requirements and has no desire to be used by criminal 
elements. 
  
We welcome the Committee’s review of the Anti-Money Laundering and Counter-Terrorism Financing 
and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2019 and await the outcome of that review. 
 
Kind regards 
Mary 
 
Mary Manos 
General Counsel & Company Secretary 
Crown Resorts Limited 
 

Crown Towers, 8 Whiteman Street, Southbank, Victoria 3006 
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